
Datto, Inc. 

101 Merritt 7 Norwalk, Connecticut 06851, United States 

Restricted Band Declaration Letter 
Date: 2023/10/3 

FCC ID：WT8-DNWDSE641T 

We, the undersigned, attest that this device does not support operation in the 5600 - 5650 MHz Band. The 
firmware on the device restricts the operation in this frequency band and does not utilize the channels in 
this band. 
 
Respectfully, 

Applicant’s company name : Datto, Inc. 

Applicant’s company address : 101 Merritt 7 Norwalk, Connecticut 06851, United States 

Signature :  

 

Name and Job Title : Phillip Kennedy / Lead Staff Hardware Design Engineer 

E-Mail : networking-compliance@datto.com 

Tel : (585) 445-3002 

Fax : N/A 

 

2023/10/3
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